Perry Hall Primary School

Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT

Tel: **01902 558538** Fax: **01902 558543**



Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.perryhall.co.uk

Headteacher Miss R Kohli

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema National Teaching School designated by



National College for Teaching & Leadership

5th September 2018

Roald Dahl Day - Thursday 13th September

Dear Parent/Carer,

As you may know, Thursday 13th September is Roald Dahl Day, a national event which commemorates and remembers the birth of one of Britain greatest children's authors. To mark the occasion, the children and staff at Perry Hall Primary School will be invited to dress up as a Roald Dahl character, for a £1 contribution to be shared between Roald Dahl's Marvellous Children's Charity and our school fund.

There are a vast number of characters to choose from including Matilda, Fantastic Mr Fox, Mr or Mrs Twit, Charlie (from Charlie and the Chocolate Factory), or even an Oompa-Loompa. There is something for everyone!

During the day, children will take part in a range of Roald Dahl inspired activities, as well as contributing to a whole school writing project.

To find out more about this fantastic author, the national event, or simply for inspiration please visit the Official Roald Dahl website https://www.roalddahl.com/, where you will find more information, as well as activities for your children to enjoy.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Kohli

Executive Headteacher









